
 
 

Bridge St Office   23-33 Bridge St Sydney  NSW  2000   GPO Box 39 Sydney  NSW  2001   DX  22 Sydney 
Telephone:  (02) 9228 6111   Facsimile:  (02) 9228 6191   Website planning.nsw.gov.au 
 

 Contact:  Chris Browne 
Phone: 02 9860 1108 
Email:  chris.browne 
@planning.nsw.gov.au 

     
 
Mr Dave Walker 
General Manager 
The Hills Shire Council 
PO Box 7064 
BAULKHAM HILLS  NSW  BC 2153 

Our ref:  14/09262  
Your ref: 11/2013/PLP 
 

Dear Mr Walker 

 
 

Extension of Gateway timeframe for Bella Vista Farm Park proposal 

As delegate of the Minister for Planning I have, under section 56(7) of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway 
determination by extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for 
completion of the planning proposal indicated below:   
 

Planning Proposal Proposed Extension Proposed New Due Date 
 

PP_2013_THILL_006_00 
 

Bella Vista Farm Park 

 
12 months 

 
1 July 2015  

(was 1 July 2014) 

 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Chris Browne of 
this Office on (02) 9860 1108. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

9/7/2014 
 
Rachel Cumming 
Director 
Metropolitan Delivery (Parramatta) 
Growth Planning 
 
Delegate of the Minister for Planning 


